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October 6, 2017 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
 
Re:  Docket Number 20170194-TP 
 
Ms. Stauffer: 
 
On September 1, 2017 BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a 
AT&T Southeast (“AT&T Florida”) filed a cover letter and amendment with the Florida 
Public Service Commission (“PSC”).  Although the intention was to file an amendment 
to the interconnection agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a 
AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and NOS Communications, Inc. d/b/a International 
Plus d/b/a 011 Communications d/b/a The Internet Business Association d/b/a I 
Vantage Network Solutions d/b/a Blueridge Telecom Systems, AT&T Florida discovered 
that the incorrect document was inadvertently uploaded to the PSC’s Electronic Filing 
Web Form. 
 
AT&T Florida respectfully requests to withdraw the filing it made on September 1, 2017 
in Docket Number 20170194-TP. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 

	
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
 
 
 




